
Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 18 January 2015 
 

Quarterly DBPS Board and Membership Meeting 
2:00 PM, Saturday, 24 January 2015 

Mid Town Tap and Tea Room 
289 New Scotland Avenue, Albany NY 

 
Join us to see a presentation  

of recent projects by Board  member and Timber Framer 
 Bob Hedges 

Members are invited to bring up to 5 minutes of slides [digital] on 
recent projects or trips [to Dutch Barns or the like, of course.]  

 
This is an easy to find Restaurant, with a good room in the back to show 

slides-on a large screen TV, and parking out back.  
https://www.facebook.com/midtowntapandtearoom 

 

  
L to r: Palatine Farmstead, Midtown Tap and Tea room: fire, bar. 

 
We will also discuss our plans for trips and tours this year.  

 
Quarterly Meeting dates for 2015 are set for 25 April 2015,  

25 July 2015, and our Annual Meeting will be on 24 October 2015.  
 
At the annual Meeting in October we discussed having the April Meeting on a tour of NE 
Connecticut Tour suggested by John Stevens. July is open-we talked about another tour 
organized by Bob Hedges, perhaps in the Red Hook / Pine Plains area. For the Annual Meeting 
we would like to do a tour in the Albany Area, and co-sponsor the tour with some of the local 
historical Organizations.  
 
Please let me know if you can make it by email-to Ned: nedpratt66@aol.com, or leave a message 
on my machine, 518-432-0220. Thanks. Any questions, same address. 
 
 
 


